From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: Denise Jones

Cc: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Release Notification

Date: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 8:26:44 AM
Denise,

Thank you for the notification. Please include Maria Pruett in all environmental related matters.
Also, and you may already know, but there is a new Form C-141 on the website.

Maria’s email is: maria.pruett@state.nm.us
Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Denise Jones <djones@cambrianmgmt.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 8:19 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Release Notification

Mr. Bratcher — our field personnel just discovered a release on the Ann SWD. (30-015-23580, Unit
Letter G, Section 18, Township 195, Range 26E, Eddy County) There were approximately 300 bbls of
produced water contained within a lined berm. | am working on the C-141, and the field is in the
process of recovering the water. Mr. Mike Anthony is the field supervisor and he will give the
District office 2 days notice before inspecting the liner. The spill occurred sometime around 1:00Am
09/05/2018, and was discovered at approximately 8:00AM 09/05/2018. You may reach Mr. Anthony
at 432-631-4398 with any questions.

Thanks!

Denise Jones

Regulatory Analyst
Cambrian Management, Ltd
PO Box 272

Midland, TX 79702
432-620-9181
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